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I am writing to express my opposition to HB2006 

 

HB2006 seems to be a bill in search of a problem. Oregon has a long and storied 

history of arms being used peacefully and legally by many young people. I took my 

Hunter's Education class in a public school in the 1970s, and to date I have not shot 

anyone. I have taken a fair number of game animals, but have never harmed another 

human with firearm or bow. 

 

I have owned firearms in Oregon for decades, and received my first at an age that 

would be prohibited under this bill.  

 

Again, this bill seems to fit the "do something, anything" mindset, without actually 

addressing any real problem. 

 

Knee-jerk legislation is rarely effective. 


